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   Reaching INDIA by
               way of  TAIPEI

Biblical Education. For the World.  For Free.

This fall, Dr. Richard Pratt and Dr. Greg 
Perry traveled to Singapore, Indonesia, 
and Taiwan to teach, visit key partners, 
and share about the work Third Mill is 
doing. While in Taiwan, they met up 
with the Chinese Association of Re-
formed Theological Seminaries (CARTS) 
and a group of Indian pastors. Below, 
Richard shares about his time in Taiwan 
and what encouraged him the most. 

  Greg and I were invited to attend 
a conference at Christ’s College, 

located at the outskirts of Taipei. We 
met up with Jim Southard, our videog-
rapher, who took stellar pictures and 
hours of video for a teacher-training 
curriculum we are developing. Since 
I was with them at their inception in 
Hong Kong eight years ago, CARTS has 
grown to more than a dozen seminaries. 
Greg and I gave talks to their presidents 
about the goals of theological education 
and practical ways to fulfill them. Our 
Chinese director focused his talk on how 
to train pastors in church-based training 
centers. He has been instrumental in 
creating this strategy in mainland China. 

As a result, even with tighter restrictions, 
indigenous church leaders possess and 
know how to use the Third Mill curricu-
lum to train many others! Please continue 
to pray for our Chinese director.

The highlight of the trip was meeting 
our brothers from India while CARTS 
held their meetings. Pastor Ebenezer Sam-
uel told us about his ministry, Serve India, 
that trains approximately 6,700 pastors 
of small churches in different regions and 
language groups. He has been using a few 
of our courses in his training, which con-
vinced him that these pastors must have 
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When I asked him why he would want to use 

Third Millennium, he said, “because it’s solid 

theology. And my people need solid theology.” 

When I asked how many of his pastors would 

want Third Mill,  he replied, “all of them!”

 Dr. Vijay Raju,  
an archbishop 

of the Council of 
Reformed Evangelical  

Churches of India
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our full curriculum in their languages. In 
addition, our long-time friend Dr. Vijay 
Raju met us in Taipei. 

An archbishop of the Council of 
Reformed Evangelical Churches in India, 
Vijay oversees approximately 20,000 
churches with 60+ bishops. When I asked 
him why he would want to use Third Mill, 
he said, “because it’s solid theology. And 
my people need solid theology.” When I 
asked how many of his pastors would want 
Third Mill, he replied, “all of them!”

Greg and I believe that our meeting 
with these Indian brothers in Taipei was 
God’s timing, because for the past two 
years, a translation team has been produc-
ing Third Mill materials in Hindi, one of 
India’s most spoken languages. Of our 26 
courses, 22 are now available in Hindi.

 Another team has just begun work in 
Telugu and three courses are already on 
the website in manuscript form. What’s 
exciting is this: we now have a very large 
conduit to share Third Mill in India! As 
we approach our shared celebration of our 
true King’s arrival in this world, we give 
thanks for our fellowship and partnership 
in His good news!
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Dear Brothers and Sisters

Thank you very much for such an informative seminar 
with Third Millennium Ministries. I was deeply hum-
bled by the effort and sacrifice the Third Millennium 
puts together to educate our continent. So, thank 
you Third Mill leaders and staff. May the Lord bless 
you abundantly for your kindness and love. Africa 
has been enriched by your work.   
— Rev. Jorum Mugari, Theological College of Zimbabwe

Join Us!
In countries where Christians 
are a minority, Christianity can 
very easily become corrupted by 
the predominant religion of the 
country. Without sound, biblical 
education, well-intentioned 
pastors can unknowingly lead their 
congregations astray. 
By donating to Third Millennium, 
you ensure that more pastors 
in more countries receive the 
theological materials necessary 
to lead their communities in 
accordance with the Word of God. 
Would you please prayerfully 
consider partnering with us to 
provide Biblical Education. For the 
World. For Free? You can return your 
donation in the enclosed envelope 
or visit thirdmill.org/donate to 
donate online. Thank you!

From the Field

Missio Nexus 
In September, a group of 975 mission 
agency leaders met in Orlando for the 
Missio Nexus conference to focus on the 
topic of partnership. Pictured above, 
Mitchell Cooper, Darlene Perry, and Mary 
Carole Hall met with representatives to 
introduce Third Mill and promote our online 
learning platform, myThirdmill.org.  

Peruvian pastors study our 
series, The Book of Acts

         Into tHE JungleJungle

Ways to Give...
Besides mailing a check or donating online, there are many ways to donate to Third 
Mill before the end of the year. The following are just a few other ways you can give:

Honorarium - Did you know you can give a gift to Third Mill in honor of a friend or 
family member? Let them know what you are passionate about this Christmas. They will 
receive a card from Third Mill letting them know you have given a gift in their honor.

To make a tribute gift, visit thirdmill.org/donate, complete the donation form, and fill 
out the section titled “Tribute Information” at the bottom of the page. Please include the 
honoree’s address so we can inform them of your gift. Email us at dev@thirdmill.org 
with any questions.

Roth IRA - If you would like to reduce the effect of a Required Minimum Distribution 
(RMD) on your taxes, consider making a qualified charitable distribution (QCD) to 
Third Mill. The qualified charitable distribution excludes the amount you donate from 
taxable income and can be counted toward satisfying your RMD for the year, as long as 
certain rules are met. A tax advisor can help you determine when to take RMDs and if a 
QCD is appropriate for your situation. For those with IRA accounts that have an RMD, 
the deadline is December 31.

A gift of any kind to Third Mill equips Christians worldwide with the theological re-
sources necessary to expand God’s Kingdom.

End of Year Giving Notice:

Mailed Checks:  Checks must be postmarked by Monday, December 31, 2018, in order to be counted for 
2018. Checks mailed with a postmark of January 1, 2019, and later will NOT be counted, even if the check is dated 2018. 

Online Donations:  Gifts can be given online at thirdmill.org/donate through 11:59pm Eastern Standard Time 
on Monday, December 31, 2018.

Through our partnership with The Gospel Coalition, a group is training 
pastors in the Peruvian village of Chazuta. Chazuta is used as a waypoint 
to train pastors and send them into the Amazon jungle to minister to 
the tribes that have never heard the gospel. We are excited to see how 
God is using our curriculum to reach people in the most remote areas.


